
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Friday 27th February 2015 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

The Norwood School performance of The Jungle Book at The Voyager School is on Thursday 26th 

March 2015 and we have been considering costumes for this event. As part of Reception’s 

performance, we will be asking the children to dress in costume. We aim to include two characters 

from the book, Mowgli the man-cub and Shere Khan the tiger.  

 

For the dress rehearsal and evening performance your child will require a costume depending on 

their home group. Your child is in the Gruffalo group and will need to dress as a tiger. This can 

include face paint with orange and black clothing.   

 

Although it would be excellent if the children looked as authentic as possible, there is no 

expectation that you purchase exact costumes. Children can wear colours of the character and part 

of the costume that is as close as possible.  

 

If you have any questions or need support in obtaining a costume, please do not hesitate to speak 

to any member of the Reception team.  

 

Thank you for your support and we look forward to seeing you at the Voyager performance!  

 

Yours sincerely  

 

 

 

 

 

Mr L Alletson   Miss J Greenwood  Mrs S Sansby   Mrs D Reynolds 

Reception Teacher  Teaching Assistant  Teaching Assistant  Head Teacher  
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